
The Archdiocese of Newark Respect Life Office welcomes and encourages all to participate in 
the New Jersey Mass and March for Life on Thursday, September 26th.  If you would like to attend 
and need transportation, please reach out to: Bergen County – Cheryl Riley 201-650-2961 

More information about the events of the day can be found at: https://jerseycatholic.org/how-
tojoin-the-march-for-life-in-trenton-on-sept-26.  
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